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Fort Hood, Texas EOD from Fort Hood were called in to dispose of a mortar round that was
brought in to the B6UP Pawn & Gun store for appraisal. The patron was unaware that the ordnance
was live, according to reports.

According to the pawn shop owner, it was in a canister labelled "60 millimeter M50 mortar." Army
personnel responded to remove the ordnance. It was then taken to a safe location for detonation.
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